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DATE: 25 April 2015  
 
TO: General Assembly  
 
FROM: Junior Enlisted Committee Chairman  
 
SUBJECT: Junior Enlisted Committee Report  

 

The Junior Enlisted and Conference First Time Attendee’s meet at the Holiday Inn and 
Convention Center, Springdale, on 24 APR 15 from 1830-1930. There were over 30 
members present at this year’s meeting.  Jeff Frisby, the EAANG President gave a 
presentation on what the Association does, how it can be important, and breaking through 
the stereotypes of the Association. 
  
Topics of discussion and goals included:  
a. How membership is important.  

b. Past accomplishments of the Association.  

c. The current political pressure and budgetary environment that the Department of Defense 
has to work with.  

d. How the Enlisted Association of the Arkansas National Guard is working to make a 
difference, stay important to younger soldiers today, and can have an impact in legislation. 

e. The struggle of stereotyping the Association and how that limits the potential of the 
Association.   

 
Mr. President, this concludes the Junior Enlisted Committee Report.  Since it is an 
informational report only, I request that it be filed for the record without objection. 
 
Joey Reisz 
Junior Enlisted Committee Chairman 


